
	

PALA’S PHYSICAL ADDRESSING 
EDUCATION AND COORDINATION PROJECT 

*UPDATE* 
	

In February of 2020, The Pala GIS and Fire 
Departments held two Community Meetings 
to discuss the importance of physical 
addressing when calling 9-1-1 in Pala, the 
effort to update all physical addressing to the 
5-digit system and eliminate physical 
addressing conflicts. Future Community 
meetings were planned to educate, spread 
the word and build Community support. 
However, the rise of COVID-19 forced us to 

postpone and ultimately cancel these meetings altogether, putting the project on 
hold.  

With more people getting vaccinated and as things begin to return to normal, we 
are looking forward in the coming months to be able to resume our Community 
meetings and move the project forward. We thank you for your support and look 
forward to meeting with you once again! 

Announcements with future meeting dates and times will soon follow. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Matthew Deveney, GIS 
Specialist at mdeveney@palatribe.com or call (760)891-3512. 

Stay Tuned for Future Meeting Dates and Times! 
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